Bedford Central School District



Inspiring and Challenging Our Students

Dr. Joel Adelberg Superintendent of Schools jadelberg2958@bcsdny.org



May 13, 2021

Dear BCSD Community,

In the spirit of keeping our community informed, we will share information as we receive it from community partners regarding the availability of Covid vaccines.

The following information was shared with us today from the **Northern Westchester Hospital/Northwell** regarding vaccines available for minors, 12-15 years of age. Time slots are available today, Sunday and at additional dates/times that can be found on this link:

From Northwell: We are pleased to inform you that you can now register minors, ages 12-15 yrs. for the Pfizer vaccine at our new site in Bedford Hills, 792 N Bedford Road, Bedford Hills. We have a POD on Sunday 8am-4pm. Additional dates and registration can be found here:

https://northwellvaccine.force.com/s/?id=a1T4x000007Tk59EAC

Open Door in Mt. Kisco has informed us that they anticipate vaccination availability for 12-17 years old beginning Tuesday, May 18.

The **Westchester County Department of Health** will be running a vaccination clinic here at **FLHS** for students **12 and over**, as well as parents from the Bedford Central School District and the Katonah-Lewisboro School District next Thursday, May 20 from 2:00 pm – 6:30 pm. We will share registration and permission slips as soon as we receive these from the Department of Health.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joel Adelberg Superintendent of Schools